
 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
CORPORATION COMMUNICATION 
 

DATE October 11, 2023 

FROM: Thad Chambers, Town Administrator 

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and consider a landscaping plan for Old Town. 

SUMMARY: 

The BCDC Board discussed the need for landscaping improvements at the Old Town corner during the 
budget process. 

With the budget now adopted, staff needs direction regarding how the board would like to proceed with 
this project. 

There would be an expense if the BCDC would like to seek bids to draw up a full landscape plan for the 
area. This could be done and then put out to bid. 

An alternative to this would be to engage the company that completed the work at town hall to provide 
suggestions regarding plantings. There was no charge for this service, but there was also a vision in place 
regarding the overall desired look. 


